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Urban Regeneration
Conceived as a practical manual of morphological analysis, The Handbook of Urban
Morphology focuses on the form, structure and evolution of human settlements –
from villages to metropolitan regions. It is the first book in any language focused
on specific, up-to-date ‘how-to’ guidance , with clear summaries of the central
concepts, step-by-step instructions for carrying out the analysis, case studies
illustrating specific applications and discussion of theoretical underpinnings tied to
evidence from the field. Ideal for students as well as professionals and academics
dealing with the built environment.

Routledge Handbook of Sport Policy
Providing students and practitioners with a detailed overview of the key theoretical
and applied issues, this book is a comprehensive and integrated primer on
regeneration. The various chapters: review the history and context of urban
regeneration; consider funding implications; look at environmental, social and
community issues, as well as employment, education and training; focus on
managing urban regeneration; consider land use issues; and discuss monitoring
and evaluation. The book concludes with a comparative analysis, with examples
from America and Europe, and a discussion of future trends. The book represents
the first systematic overview of urban regeneration in one volume and is set to
become the standard referenc

The Housing Design Handbook
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Through interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary perspectives, and with an emphasis
on exploring patterns as well as distinct and unique conditions across the globe,
this collection examines advanced and cutting-edge theoretical and
methodological approaches to the study of the health of urban populations.
Despite the growing interest in global urban health, there are limited resources
available that provide an extensive and advanced exploration into the health of
urban populations in a transnational context. This volume offers a high-quality and
comprehensive examination of global urban health issues by leading urban health
scholars from around the world. The book brings together a multi-disciplinary
perspective on urban health, with chapter contributions emphasizing disciplines in
the social sciences, construction sciences and medical sciences. The co-editors of
the collection come from a number of different disciplinary backgrounds that have
been at the forefront of urban health research, including public health,
epidemiology, geography, city planning and urban design. The book is intended to
be a reference in global urban health for research libraries and faculty collections.
It will also be appropriate as a text for university class adoption in upper-division
under-graduate courses and above. The proposed volume is extensive and offers
enough breadth and depth to enable it to be used for courses emphasizing a U.S.,
or wider Western perspective, as well as courses on urban health emphasizing a
global context.

Home Zones
Urban regeneration schemes involving a wide range of actors and dependent on
private investment are increasingly deployed in Europe’s cities with the aim of
delivering private, merit and public goods. This book explores the relationships,
objectives and strategies of the actors engaging in these schemes in cities of three
advanced European economies. It researches the outcomes of actor interactions as
these transform under the influence of changing market circumstances and
associated risks. The book focuses on the way this change is reflected in the
provision of mixed-use developments within a context of increasingly polarised
housing markets and urban growth patterns. It argues that although these
schemes can and do deliver much-needed dwellings, their exposure to market
risks may in many cases cause them to fall short of the desired socio-economically
sustainable outcomes.

Urban Regeneration
The Routledge Handbook on Historic Urban Landscapes in the Asia-Pacific sheds
light onto the balancing act of urban heritage management, focusing specifically
on the Asia-Pacific regions in which this challenge is imminent and in need of
effective solutions. Urban heritage, while being threatened amid myriad forces of
global and ecological change, provides a vital social, cultural, and economic asset
for regeneration and sustenance of liveability of inhabited urban areas worldwide.
This six-part volume takes a critical look at the concept of Historic Urban
Landscapes, the approach that UNESCO promotes to achieve holistic management
of urban heritage, through the lens of issues, prospects, and experiences of urban
regeneration of the selected geo-cultural context. It further discusses the difficult
task that heritage managers encounter in conceptualizing, mapping, curating, and
sustaining the plurality, poetics, and politics of urban heritage of the regions in
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question. The connective thesis that weaves the chapters in this volume together
reinforces for readers that the management of urban heritage considers cities as
dynamic entities, palimpsests of historical memories, collages of social diversity,
territories of contested identities, and sites for sustainable liveability. Throughout
this edited collection, chapters argue for recognizing the totality of the eco-cultural
urban fabric, embracing change, building social cohesion, and initiating strategic
socio-economic progress in the conservation of Historic Urban Landscapes.
Containing thirty-seven contributions written by leading regional experts, and
illustrated with over 200 black and white images and tables, this volume provides a
much-needed resource on Historic Urban Landscapes for students, scholars, and
researchers.

Multifamily Housing Development Handbook
Home zones (areas where cars travel slowly and space has been created for
children and environmental improvement) are a common feature of the urban
landscape. This handbook explains how to plan and design a home zone in an
existing street or as part of a new residential area, including advice and
illustrations derived from recent home zone schemes.

Innovations in Collaborative Urban Regeneration
Green infrastructure encompasses many features in the built environment. It is
widely recognised as a valuable resource in our towns and cities and it is therefore
crucial to understand, create, protect and manage this resource. This Handbook
sets the context for green infrastructure as a means to make urban environments
more resilient, sustainable, liveable and equitable. Including state-of-the-art
reviews that summarise the existing knowledge as well as research findings, this
Handbook provides current evidence for the beneficial impact of green
infrastructure on health, environmental quality and the economy. It discusses the
planning and design of green infrastructure as a strategic network down to the
individual features in a neighbourhood and looks at the process of green
infrastructure implementation, emphasising the importance of collaboration across
multiple professions and sectors. This comprehensive volume operates at multiple
spatial scales, from strategic networks at the regional level to individual features in
neighbourhoods, with international case studies used throughout to illustrate key
examples of good practice. This collection of expert contributions will be invaluable
to students and academics in the fields of planning, urban studies and geography.
Practitioners and policy-makers will also find the policy discussion and examples
enlightening.

Urban Regeneration in the UK
What if, even in the heart of a densely developed city, people could have
meaningful encounters with nature? While parks, street trees, and green roofs are
increasingly appreciated for their technical services like stormwater reduction,
from a biophilic viewpoint, they also facilitate experiences that contribute to better
physical and mental health: natural elements in play areas can lessen children's
symptoms of ADHD, and adults who exercise in natural spaces can experience
Page 3/16

Download Ebook Urban Regeneration A Handbook
greater reductions in anxiety and blood pressure. The Handbook of Biophilic City
Planning & Design offers practical advice and inspiration for ensuring that nature in
the city is more than infrastructure—that it also promotes well-being andcreates an
emotional connection to the earth among urban residents. Divided into six parts,
the Handbook begins by introducing key ideas, literature, and theory about
biophilic urbanism. Chapters highlight urban biophilic innovations in more than a
dozen global cities. The final part concludes with lessons on how to advance an
agenda for urban biophilia and an extensive list of resources. As the
mcomprehensive reference on the emerging field of biophilic urbanism, the
Handbook is essential reading for students and practitioners looking to place
nature at the core of their planning and design ideas and encourage what
preeminbiologist E.O. Wilson described as "the innate emotional connection of
humans to all living things."

Handbook of Indigenous Religion(s)
"This book pulls together an exceptional range of literature in addressing the
complexity of contemporary patterns and processes of urbanization. It offers a rich
array of concepts and theories and is studded with fascinating examples that
illustrate the changing nature of cities and urban life" - Paul Knox, Virginia Tech
University "The SAGE Companion to the City is a tour-de-force of contemporary
urban studies. At once a stocktake, showcase and springboard for scholarly
approaches to cities and city life, the editors have assembled a cohesive and
convincing set of lucid, insightful and critical essays of great quality. Eschewing
grand theory and deadening encyclopediasm, the contributors refresh both
longstanding concerns and explore new themes in ways both brilliantly accessible
to newcomers and satisfying to the cognoscenti." - Robert Freestone, University of
New South Wales Organized in four sections The SAGE Companion to the City
provides a systematic A-Z to understanding the city that explains the interrelations
between society, culture and economy. Histories: explores power, religion, science
and technology, modernity, and the landscape of the city. Economies and
Inequalities: explores work and leisure, globalisation, innovation, and the role of
the state. Communities: explores migration and settlement, segregation and
division, civility, housing and homelessness. Order and Disorder: explores politics
and policy, planning and conflict, law and order, surveillance and terror. An
accessible guide to all areas of urban studies, the text offers both a contemporary
cutting edge reflection and measured historical and geographical reflection on
urban studies. It will be essential reading for students of any discipline interested
in the city as an object of study.

Handbook of Global Urban Health
This book provides a comparative account of the process of urban regeneration
and examines the factors influencing these processes, as well as the consequences
of their implementation. Through a mixture of theoretical discussion and a series of
case studies a thorough examination is made of the extent to which these different
European old industrial conurbations are facing similar problems.

Neighborhood Planning and Community-Based Development
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This handbook includes contributions from established and emerging scholars from
around the world and draws on multiple approaches and subjects to explore the
socio-economic, cultural, ecological, institutional, legal, and policy aspects of
regenerative food practices. The future of food is uncertain. We are facing an
overwhelming number of interconnected and complex challenges related to the
ways we grow, distribute, access, eat, and dispose of food. Yet, there are stories of
hope and opportunities for radical change towards food systems that enhance the
ability of living things to co-evolve. Given this, activities and imaginaries looking to
improve, rather than just sustain, communities and ecosystems are needed, as are
fresh perspectives and new terminology. The Routledge Handbook of Sustainable
and Regenerative Food Systems addresses this need. The chapters cover diverse
practices, geographies, scales, and entry-points. They focus not only on the core
requirements to deliver sustainable agriculture and food supply, but go beyond this
to think about how these can also actively participate with social-ecological
systems. The book is presented in an accessible way, with reflection questions
meant to spark discussion and debate on how to transition to safe, just, and
healthy food systems. Taken together, the chapters in this handbook highlight the
consequences of current food practices and showcase the multiple ways that
people are doing food differently. The Routledge Handbook of Sustainable and
Regenerative Food Systems is essential reading for students and scholars
interested in food systems, governance and practices, agroecology, rural
sociology, and socio-environmental studies.

Mixed-use Development Handbook
Fully revised and thoroughly updated, the Second Edition of Planning and Urban
Change provides an accessible yet richly detailed account of British urban
planning. Stephen Ward demonstrates how urban planning can be understood
through three categories: ideas - urban planning history as the development of
theoretical approaches: from radical and utopian beginnings, to the `new right'
thinking of the 1980s, and recent interest in green thought and sustainability;
policies - urban planning history as an intensely political process, the text explains
the complicated relation between planning theory and political practice; and
impacts - urban planning history as the divergence of expectation and outcome,
each chapter shows how intended impacts have been modified by economic and
social forces. This Second Edition features an entirely new chapter on the key
policy changes that have occurred under the Major and Blair governments,
together with a critical review of current policy trends.

Routledge Handbook of Ecocultural Identity
`It [Urban Regeneration] Should make life somewhat easier for practitioners and
will offer a further stimulus to the development of taught courses in the not-sogentle art of regeneration' - Urban Studies Providing students and practitioners
with a detailed overview of the key theoretical and applied issues, this book is a
comprehensive and integrated primer on regeneration. The various chapters:
review the history and context of urban regeneration; consider funding
implications; look at environmental, social and community issues, as well as
employment, education and training; focus on managing urban regeneration;
consider land use issues; and discuss monitoring and evaluation. The book
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concludes with a comparative analysis, with examples from America and Europe,
and a discussion of future trends. The book represents the first systematic
overview of urban regeneration in one volume and is set to become the standard
reference work. As such, it will be required reading for practitioners involved in
regeneration, and students of urban studies, planning, architecture, and estate
management.

The Routledge Handbook of Henri Lefebvre, The City and Urban
Society
The Routledge Handbook of Henri Lefebvre,The City and Urban Society is the first
edited book to focus on Lefebvre's urban theories and ideas from a global
perspective, making use of recent theoretical and empirical developments, with
contributions from eminent as well as emergent global scholars. The book provides
international comparison of Lefebvrian research and theoretical conjecture and
aims; to engage with and critique Lefebvre's ideas in the context of contemporary
urban, social and environmental upheavals; to use Lefebvre's spatial triad as a
research tool as well as a point of departure for the adoption of ideas such as
differential space; to reassess Lefebvre's ideas in relation to nature and global
environmental sustainability; and to highlight how a Lefebvrian approach might
assist in mobilising resistance to the excesses of globalised neoliberal urbanism.
The volume draws inspiration from Lefebvre's key texts (The Production of Space;
Critique of Everyday Life; and The Urban Revolution) and includes a
comprehensive introduction and concluding chapter by the editors. The
conclusions highlight implications in relation to increasing spatial inequalities;
increasing diversity of needs including those of migrants; more authoritarian
approaches; and asymmetries of access to urban space. Above all, the book
illustrates the continuing relevance of Levebvre's ideas for contemporary urban
issues and shows – via global case studies – how resistance to spatial domination
by powerful interests might be achieved. The Handbook helps the reader navigate
the complex terrain of spatial research inspired by Lefebvre. In particular the
Handbook focuses on: the series of struggles globally for the 'right to the city' and
the collision of debates around the urban age, 'cityism' and planetary urbanisation.
It will be a guide for graduate and advanced undergraduate teaching, and a key
reference for academics in the fields of Human Geography, Sociology, Political
Science, Applied Philosophy, Planning, Urban Theory and Urban Studies.
Practitioners and activists in the field will also find the book of relevance.

Routledge Handbook of Sustainable and Regenerative Food
Systems
Local regeneration, and action on local issues, is fundamental to the sustainability
of local communities. This is especially the case in the UK, with the Government
focus on such approaches as Local Enterprise Partnerships and neighbourhood
development plans, and further devolution proposals in the pipeline. The Local
Regeneration Handbook meets the needs of today's practising “regeneration
workers”, broadly including anyone from regeneration partnership or development
project officers to housing association neighbourhood officers, parish councillors, or
other active local citizens, who all share a concern for the wellbeing of the
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community where they live or work, and a need to work with others for the best
possible future for that community. Containing practical advice, templates, and
real-life case studies for different stages in local regeneration, including
fundraising, partnership development and project management, as well as support
for personal development, and illustrations of key points by cartoonist Kipper
Williams, this is an essential guide for anyone in local regeneration.

Handbook of Urban Studies
The urban landscape of the UK is undergoing its most dramatic transformation
since post-war reconstruction. This volume is a systematic guide to that
transformation that draws together a mass of information - from policy reports to
academic studies - into a single coherent text. Examining key aspects of the
process from first principles, Urban Regeneration in the UK: - introduces and
contextualises the UK urban regeneration agenda - brings together state-of-the-art
research around key themes in governance, sustainability, competition, and design
- uses case studies of UK contemporary regeneration projects - combines academic
and theoretical explorations whilst linking theory and practice - includes
pedagogical features of key learning points, useful websites, a glossary and further
reading Aimed at those studying and working in the field of urban regeneration and
planning, Urban Regeneration in the UK provides a highly readable introduction to
urban regeneration for undergraduates, post-graduates, and practitioners.

The Urban Masterplanning Handbook
A highly illustrated reference tool, this handbook providescomparative visual
analysis of major urban extensions andmasterplans around the world. It places an
important new emphasison the processes and structures that influence urban
form,highlighting the significant impact that public or privatelandownership,
management and funding might have on shaping aparticular project. Each of the
book’s 20 subjects isrigorously analysed through original diagrams, scale drawings
anddescriptive texts, which are complemented by key statistics andcolour
photography. The case studies are presented in order of sizerather than date or
geographical location. This offers designprofessionals, developers and city
planners, as well as students ofarchitecture and urban design informed
organisational and formalcomparisons, leading to intriguing insights. A wide
geographical range of contemporary and historicmasterplans are featured. These
encompass European projects fromthe 19th century to the present day: Belgravia
in London,Sarphatipark in Amsterdam, Potsdamer Platz in Berlin, LaDéfense Seine
Arche in Paris and Hammarby Sjöstad inStockholm. In North America, the postwar
development of StuyvesantTown in Manhattan is also the subject of a case study.
More recentand ongoing international urban schemes are included, such asPuerto
Madero in Buenos Aires, Downtown Dubai and the New CentralBusiness District in
Beijing.

Events and Urban Regeneration
Regenerating Urban Land draws on the experience of eight case studies from
around the world. The case studies outline various policy and financial instruments
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to attract private sector investment in urban regeneration of underutilized and
unutilized areas and the requisite infrastructure improvements. In particular, each
case study details the project cycle, from the scoping phase and determination of
the initial amount of public sector investment, to implementation and subsequent
leveraged private-sector funds. This manual analyzes rates of return on the
investments and long-term financial sustainability. Regenerating Urban Land
guides local governments to systematically identify the sequence of steps and
tasks needed to develop a regeneration policy framework, with the participation of
the private sector. The manual also formulates specific policies and instruments for
expanding private sector participation; structuring effective administrative and
legal frameworks; utilizing land readjustment/assembly methods; determining
duration of contracts, adequate phasing, and timeline; and balancing the
distribution of risk and sustainability measures.

Research Handbook on Community Development
Latin America and the Caribbean constitute the second-most urbanised region in
the world, with many cities still growing exponentially. Long-term strategies need
to be developed to meet the resulting challenges. How can growing cities be
planned without neglecting their urbanity? How can urban spatial growth be
managed in tandem with social, environmental, cultural, and economic challenges?
Between 2013 and 2018, the Urban Design Lab worked in over twenty emerging
cities in Latin America and the Caribbean. They developed dynamic planning tools
that trigger transformative urban processes by engaging and empowering local
communities. This handbook not only explains the context and emerging problems
faced by the cities of Latin America and the Caribbean, but also proposes solutions
for typical difficulties encountered within those urban conglomerations. 250 colour,
50 b/w images

Planning and Urban Change
In recent years, major sporting and cultural events such as the Olympic Games
have emerged as significant elements of public policy, particularly in efforts to
achieve urban regeneration. As well as opportunities arising from new venues,
these events are viewed as a way of stimulating investment, gaining civic
engagement and publicizing progress to assist the urban regeneration process
more generally. However, the pursuit of regeneration involving events is a practice
that is poorly understood, controversial and risky. Events and Urban Regeneration
is the first book dedicated to the use of events in regeneration. It explores the
relationship between events and regeneration by analyzing a range of cities and a
range of sporting and cultural events projects. It considers various theoretical
perspectives to provide insight into why major events are important to
contemporary cites. It examines the different ways that events can assist
regeneration, as well as problems and issues associated with this unconventional
form of public policy. It identifies key issues faced by those tasked with using
events to assist regeneration and suggests how practices could be improved in the
future. The book adopts a multi-disciplinary perspective, drawing together ideas
from the geography, urban planning and tourism literatures, as well as from the
emerging events and regeneration fields. It illustrates arguments with a range of
international case studies placed within and at the end of chapters to show positive
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outcomes that have been achieved and examples of high profile failures. This
timely book is essential reading for students and practitioners who are interested
in events, urban planning, urban geography and tourism.

Urban Regeneration in the UK
Providing students and practitioners with a detailed overview of the key theoretical
and applied issues, this book is a comprehensive and integrated primer on
regeneration. The various chapters: review the history and context of urban
regeneration; consider funding implications; look at environmental, social and
community issues, as well as employment, education and training; focus on
managing urban regeneration; consider land use issues; and discuss monitoring
and evaluation. The book concludes with a comparative analysis, with examples
from America and Europe, and a discussion of future trends. The book represents
the first systematic overview of urban regeneration in one volume and is set to
become the standard referenc

The Routledge Handbook of Housing Policy and Planning
It is difficult to fully understand the role that sport plays in contemporary global
society without understanding how and why governments, NGOs and other
organizations formulate and implement policy relating to sport. The Routledge
Handbook of Sport Policy is the only book to offer a comprehensive overview of
current perspectives, techniques and approaches to the analysis of sport policy
around the world. The book introduces a diverse range of approaches to policy
analysis across the full range of political and societal contexts, including developed
and developing economies; state-centric, mixed economy and market-led systems,
and both liberal democracies and political systems characterized by a dominant
elite. It is arranged into five sections addressing the key topics and themes in the
analysis of contemporary sport policy, including: theory and its implications for
methodology globalization, governance, partnerships and networks elite sport
policy development, sport and joint policy agendas sport policy and social theory.
With contributions from leading policy analysts around the world, including Europe,
North America, the Middle East and Asia, this book is important reading for any
student, researcher or professional working in sport management, sport
development, sport and society, or mainstream public policy, policy analysis or
social policy.

Urban Regeneration in the UK
"A thorough update of what was already an excellently written, accessible and wellused book. Coverage of the key issues to impact on regeneration in the UK since
the 2008 financial crisis is comprehensive, and ensures that this latest edition will
remain a key reference work for students and practitioners alike." - Dr David Jarvis,
Coventry University and Deputy Director, Applied Research Centre in Sustainable
Regeneration (SURGE) "An accessible text for students that provides an excellent
summary of the challenges facing the UK regeneration sector up to and including
the present age of austerity." - Dr Lee Pugalis School of Built Environment,
Northumbria University An engaging, systematic guide to the most dramatic
Page 9/16

Download Ebook Urban Regeneration A Handbook
transformation of our urban landscape since post-war reconstruction. This new
edition has been fully revised to include: Improved pedagogical features, including
an expanded glossary and increased visuals, as well as key learning points, useful
websites and suggestions for further reading More content on local sustainability
and issues linked to climate change A new chapter, 'Scaling Up', which examines
how regeneration operates when considering very large schemes, such as the
London 2012 Olympics. Jones and Evans draw together a mass of information
around key themes in governance, sustainability, competition and design - from
policy reports to academic studies - into a single coherent text, making this
essential reading for anyone studying or working in the field of urban regeneration
and planning.

Urban Regeneration
Handbook on Place Branding and Marketing
The Routledge Handbook of Housing Policy and Planning provides a comprehensive
multidisciplinary overview of contemporary trends in housing studies, housing
policies, planning for housing, and housing innovations in the United States, the
United Kingdom, and Continental Europe. In 29 chapters, international scholars
discuss aspects pertaining to the right to housing, inequality, homeownership,
rental housing, social housing, senior housing, gentrification, cities and suburbs,
and the future of housing policies. This book is essential reading for students,
policy analysts, policymakers, practitioners, and activists, as well as others
interested in housing policy and planning.

The SAGE Companion to the City
`It [Urban Regeneration] Should make life somewhat easier for practitioners and
will offer a further stimulus to the development of taught courses in the not-sogentle art of regeneration' - Urban Studies Providing students and practitioners
with a detailed overview of the key theoretical and applied issues, this book is a
comprehensive and integrated primer on regeneration. The various chapters:
review the history and context of urban regeneration; consider funding
implications; look at environmental, social and community issues, as well as
employment, education and training; focus on managing urban regeneration;
consider land use issues; and discuss monitoring and evaluation. The book
concludes with a comparative analysis, with examples from America and Europe,
and a discussion of future trends. The book represents the first systematic
overview of urban regeneration in one volume and is set to become the standard
reference work. As such, it will be required reading for practitioners involved in
regeneration, and students of urban studies, planning, architecture, and estate
management.

The Routledge Companion to Urban Regeneration
In the past decade, urban regeneration policy makers and practitioners have faced
a number of difficult challenges, such as sustainability, budgetary constraints,
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demands for community involvement and rapid urbanization in the Global South.
Urban regeneration remains a high profile and important field of government-led
intervention, and policy and practice continue to adapt to the fresh challenges and
opportunities of the 21st century, as well as confronting long standing intractable
urban problems and dilemmas. This Companion provides cutting edge critical
review and synthesis of recent conceptual, policy and practical developments
within the field. With contributions from 70 international experts within the field, it
explores the meaning of ‘urban regeneration’ in differing national contexts, asking
questions and providing informed discussion and analyses to illuminate how an
apparently disparate field of research, policy and practice can be rendered
coherent, drawing out common themes and significant differences. The Companion
is divided into six sections, exploring: globalization and neo-liberal perspectives on
urban regeneration; emerging reconceptualizations of regeneration; public
infrastructure and public space; housing and cosmopolitan communities;
community centred regeneration; and culture-led regeneration. The concluding
chapter considers the future of urban regeneration and proposes a nine-point
research agenda. This Companion assembles a diversity of approaches and
insights in one comprehensive volume to provide a state of the art review of the
field. It is a valuable resource for both advanced undergraduate and postgraduate
students in Urban Planning, Built Environment, Urban Studies and Urban
Regeneration, as well as academics, practitioners and politicians.

The Routledge Handbook of Events
This timely Research Handbook offers new ways in which to navigate the diverse
terrain of community development research. Chapters unpack the foundations and
history of community development research and also look to its future, exploring
innovative frameworks for conceptualizing community development.
Comprehensive and unequivocally progressive, this is key reading for social and
public policy researchers in need of an understanding of the current trends in
community development research, as well as practitioners and policymakers
working on urban, rural and regional development.

Urban Design Lab Handbook
This collection brings together the latest thinking in urban geography. It provides a
comprehensive overview of topical issues and draws on experiences from across
the world. Chapters have been prepared by leading researchers in the field and
cover themes as diverse as urban economies, inequalities and diversity, conflicts
and politics, ecology and sustainability, and information technologies. The
Handbook offers a valuable resource for students and researchers interested in
cities and the urban in geography and across the wider social sciences.

Urban Regeneration
The Routledge Handbook of Events explores and critically evaluates the debates
and controversies associated with this rapidly expanding discipline. It brings
together leading specialists from range of disciplinary backgrounds and
geographical regions, to provide state-of-the-art theoretical reflection and
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empirical research on the evolution of the subject. It is the first major study to
examine what events is as a discipline in the twenty-first century, its significance in
contemporary society and growth as a mainstream subject area. The book is
divided in to five inter-related sections. Section one evaluates the evolution of
events as a discipline and defines what events studies is. Section two critically
reviews the relationship between events and other disciplines such as tourism and
sport. Section three focuses on the management of events, section four evaluates
the impacts of events from varying political, social and environmental perspectives
and section five examines the future direction of growth in event-related education
and research. It offers the reader a comprehensive synthesis of this field,
conveying the latest thinking and research. The text will provide an invaluable
resource for all those with an interest in Events Studies, encouraging dialogue
across disciplinary boundaries and areas of study.

Urban Regeneration in Europe
Everyone deserves a decent and affordable home, a truth (almost) universally
acknowledged. But housing in the UK has been in a state of crisis for decades, with
too few homes built, too often of dubious quality, and costing too much to buy,
rent or inhabit. It doesn’t have to be like this. Bringing together a wealth of
experience from a wide range of housing experts, this completely revised edition of
The Housing Design Handbook provides an authoritative, comprehensive and
systematic guide to best practice in what is perhaps the most contentious and
complex field of architectural design. This book sets out design principles for all the
essential components of successful housing design – including placemaking,
typologies and density, internal and external space, privacy, security, tenure, and
community engagement – illustrated with case studies of schemes by architecture
practices working across the UK and continental Europe. Written by David Levitt
and Jo McCafferty – two recognised authorities in the field – and with contributions
from more than twenty other leading practitioners, The Housing Design Handbook
is an essential reference for professionals and students in architecture and design
as well as for government bodies, housing associations and other agencies
involved in housing.

The Community Planning Handbook
Growing numbers of residents are getting involved with professionals in shaping
their local environment, and there is now a powerful range of methods available,
from design workshops to electronic maps. The Community Planning Handbook is
the essential starting point for all those involved - planners and local authorities,
architects and other practitioners, community workers, students and local
residents. It features an accessible how-to-do-it style, best practice information on
effective methods, and international scope and relevance. Tips, checklists and
sample documents help readers to get started quickly, learn from others'
experience and to select the approach best suited to their situation. The glossary,
bibliography and contact details provide quick access to further information and
support.

Handbook on Green Infrastructure
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The Handbook of Urban Studies provides the first comprehensive, up-to-date
account of the urban condition, relevant to a wide readership from academics to
researchers and policymakers. It provides a theoretically and empirically informed
account embracing all the different disciplines contributing to urban studies.
Leading authors identify key issues and questions and future trends for further
research and present their findings so that, where appropriate, they are relevant to
the needs of policymakers. Using the city as a unifying structure, the Handbook
provides an holistic appreciation of urban structure and change, and of the
theories by which we understand the structure, development and changing
character

Regenerating Urban Land
In creating urban space, there is always an exchange of dialogue as to what the
space currently is and how it ought to exist, by those who live in that place, those
who have a stake in its future, and those who sense the need for improvement in
its harsh reality. Some of their thoughts materialize in the form of a physical
change to the current environment – and urban regene- tion is one such form. This
process in which people redefine their living environment and socially reconstruct
the meaning and value of a place is all too important in deciding what, if any,
change should be introduced in the form of a physical project. Some might argue
that this communicative process is indeed the very core or even the definition of
urban regeneration rather than a mere condition for instigation. However, it has
also been observed that such a communicative process is often difficult to
manage, if it happens at all. Social exclusion, power imbalance, conflict,
indifference, and lack of c- municative social capital are the usual suspects in
collective inaction, but it is also true that they are familiar constituents of any
urban life. In some social contexts, little attention has been paid to such
complexity.

The Handbook of Urban Morphology
Illustrated in full color, this authoritative resource explains best practices,
techniques, and trends in multifamily housing developments.

Planning, Risk, and Property Development
Exploring the streets of London, Manchester, Belfast, Edinburgh or Cardiff, one
cannot help but notice the striking transformations taking place in the urban
landscapes. This prominent regeneration of urban areas in the UK and around the
world has become an increasingly important issue amongst governments and
populations. The growing concern has been a result of the impacts of the decline of
cities since the collapse of manufacturing industries and the heightening of global
competition. A range of innovative approaches to tackle urban problems have been
taken over many decades to attempt to regenerate the fortunes of towns and cities
across the UK. This text provides an accessible, yet critical, synthesis of urban
regeneration in the UK incorporating key policies, approaches, issues and debates.
The central objective of the book is to place the historical and contemporary
regeneration agenda into context. Section one sets up the conceptual and policy
Page 13/16

Download Ebook Urban Regeneration A Handbook
framework for urban regeneration in the UK. SectiontTwo traces policies that have
been adopted by central government to influence the social, economic and
physical development of cities, including early municipal interventions in the late
nineteenth century, community-focused urban policies of the late 1960s,
entrepreneurial property-led regeneration of the 1980s and competition for urban
funds in the 1990s. The penultimate section illustrates the key thematic policies
and strategies that have been pursued by cities themselves, focusing particularly
on improving economic competitiveness and tackling social disadvantage. These
approaches are contextualized by discussions covering, for example, urban
competitiveness policies and the focus on sustainable urban regeneration. The
final section summarizes key issues and debates facing urban regeneration, and
speculates upon future directions. Urban Regeneration in the UK blends the
approaches taken by central government programmes and cities themselves in the
regeneration process. The latest ideas and examples from across disciplines and
across the UK’s urban areas are illustrated. This book provides a comprehensive
and up-to-date synthesis that will fill a significant gap in the current literature on
regeneration and will be a tool for students as well as a seminal read for
practitioners and researchers.

Local Regeneration Handbook
Consisting of original scholarship at the intersection of indigenous studies and
religious studies, the Handbook of Indigenous Religion(s) includes a programmatic
introduction arguing for new ways of conceptualizing the field, numerous case
study-based examples, and an Afterword by Thomas Tweed.

Handbook of Biophilic City Planning & Design
Place branding as an academic field is both challenging and under explored. In the
face of an ever-expanding urban population, this Handbook addresses this
knowledge deficit in order to illustrate how place branding can contribute to
transforming urban agglomeration into sustainable and healthy areas.

The Routledge Handbook on Historic Urban Landscapes in AsiaPacific
Exploring the promise and limits of grassroots strategies for community organizing,
development and planning, this book looks at how they can be used in the
revitalization and maintenance of urban neighborhoods. The book presents a
number of case studies from the United States, analyzing the reasons for success
and failure, and concludes with recommendations in the form of a "tool kit" for
planners and community leaders.

Handbook of Urban Geography
The Routledge Handbook of Ecocultural Identity brings the ecological turn to
sociocultural understandings of self. The editors introduce a broad, insightful
assembly of original theory and research on planetary positionalities in flux in the
Anthropocene – or what in this Handbook cultural ecologist David Abram
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presciently renames the Humilocene, a new “epoch of humility.” Forty
international authors craft a kaleidoscopic lens, focusing on the following key
interdisciplinary inquiries: Part I illuminates identity as always ecocultural,
expanding dominant understandings of who we are and how our ways of
identifying engender earthly outcomes. Part II examines ways ecocultural identities
are fostered and how difference and spaces of interaction can be sources of
environmental conviviality. Part III illustrates consequential ways the media sphere
informs, challenges, and amplifies particular ecocultural identities. Part IV delves
into the constitutive power of ecocultural identities and illuminates ways ecological
forces shape the political sphere. Part V demonstrates multiple and unspooling
ways in which ecocultural identities can evolve and transform to recall ways
forward to reciprocal surviving and thriving. The Routledge Handbook of
Ecocultural Identity provides an essential resource for scholars, teachers, students,
protectors, and practitioners interested in ecological and sociocultural
regeneration.
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